
Whistler Billboards 
6304 E 102nd St  
Tulsa, OK 74137 

 

 
 
 
 
 
ODOT – Outdoor Advertising Control 
Attn:  Barbara Hoppes 
200 NE 21st Street 
Oklahoma City, OK 72105-3204 
 
April 27, 2020 
 
Re: Registration Permit # 13453 
 
Dear Barbara: 
 
By way of this letter, Whistler is requesting approval to upgrade the existing billboard to LED technology. 
Whistler is committed to complying with the regulations pertaining to illuminated signs as outlined in 
Oklahoma Administrative Code, Title 730:35-5-12 (c). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elaine Allred 
Whistler Sign Company 
918-392-5208 
elaine@whistlerworks.com 
 
Enclosures: 
 
Registration Permit # 13453 
 

 

 

 






